
From: William Proctor Williams  
Sent: 13 February 2022 14:26 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection #2022/0419T 
 
We object most strongly to the felling of the trees opposite the St. George the 
Martyr Primary School.  We believe it is the best interests of the community to 
keep these trees. Old, well-established trees are vital for health; as has often been 
said, they serve as the lungs of the city and help to clean the air. 
 
Antonia Forster 
William Williams 
 
Flat 5, Pemberton House 
3-4 Doughty Street 
London WC1N 2PN 

 


